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Mr. President, 
	My delegation extends its warm welcome to the delegation of Uruguay to the current review of the UPR working group and thanks them for their national report. 
	We noted, with satisfaction, the numerous measures taken by Uruguayan Government since the 2nd UPR cycle in the areas of gender equality, participation of women in decision-making level and persons with disabilities. 
	Myanmar would like make the following recommendations;
-	continue its efforts to tackle gender based and domestic violence against women
-	enhance measures to protect the rights of migrants
-	ensure equal access to education and address the root causes of high-school dropout rates especially among girls 
We wish Uruguay a successful review. 

	I thank you, Mr. President. 

